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This bill won't stop backyard breeders and only punishes the ethical breeders who 

are already making sure they don't contribute to the shelter population.  

Funding should be available as a rebate or tax write off as an incentive for pet 

owners to get their pets spayed or neutered. A tax write off as well for fostering or 

adopting a pet from a shelter or rescue.  


